
  

Friends of  the Jonathan Bourne  
Public Library 

March-April 2022 Newsletter 

Letter from the President 

I’ve decided to write a “mish-mash” of 
thoughts in this month’s newsletter as the 
recent weather has me making mental 
notes of what is coming up and what needs 
to be done for 2022. 

Every day, I look out my window to check if 
Spring has arrived!  I keep hoping to see a 
little indication of “something” popping out 
of the ground.  I know it’s just wishful think-

ing for it’s much too ear-
ly to be showing signs of 
Spring, even though we 
all know it’s around the 
corner. 

Along with the thoughts of Spring comes 
the “Membership Renewal” for the Friends 
of the Jonathan Bourne Public Library.  The 
renewal letters and self-addressed stamped 
return envelopes are 
already completed.  
Our newly appointed 
Membership Chairper-
son, Patty Robidoux, 
will be mailing them 
shortly.  Your member-
ship renewal plays an integral part in our 
support of the library’s programs and spe-
cial events. 

On March 7, 2022, we will hold our meeting 
(via ZOOM) where we will be looking to 
pass the newly proposed Friends of the Jon-
athan Bourne Public Library bylaws.  The 
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bylaws were sent out to 
all members.  The 
ZOOM meeting infor-
mation, as well as the 
agenda for the meeting 
will be sent out prior to 
the meeting.  Our 
March monthly meeting will be held on the 
28th of March, also via ZOOM - not so much 
due to COVID as to quite a few board mem-
bers basking in the sun south of Cape Cod. 

We are all looking forward to warmer days, 
blossoms on the trees, flowers in the yard, 
FJBPL book sales, concerts on the lawn, and 
special events put on by the library.  As the 
saying goes, “it takes a village” to make all of 
these wonderful things happen and YOU, my 
friends, are the village. 

 Warmly, 

  —Marilyn Tarallo 
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Treasurer’s Report 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you been spending your winter evenings curled 

up with great books? Are you out of shelf space in 

your bookcases? The Friends of the Bourne Library 

have the answer for you!  

Our next pop-up book sale will be in May.  The week 

before, we will be collecting books for re-sale.  So 

don’t throw those used books out when you do your 

spring cleaning!  Dust them off, store them in a safe, 

dry place, and have them ready  to donate in early 

May.  Then you’ll have room—for the new books you 

buy so inexpensively at the May outdoor book sale! 
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The Friends sponsor many programs at the Library.  
It is a nice thing to do.  But one night in February 
the real spirit of this came home to me.  The com-
munity room was full of parents and kids.  The kids 
ranged in age from 2 to 8.  They had come to see 
the Mr. Vinny Shadow Puppet Show. 

Mr. Vinny began by thanking the Friends for spon-
soring the show.  And the kids began by getting to 
know one another.  Mr. Vinny told stories and had 
the kids shout “no” every time he made a mistake.  
The room was filled with lots of “no’s,” laughter, 
and fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of the show, the parents gave a round 
of applause to the Friends for the show.  And this 
Friends member left thinking this is what Friends is 
all about!  We share laughter and friendship with 
the community!  And Friends sends a special 
thanks to Terry Johnson for all she does to arrange 
these events! 

—Pat Nemeth, Treasurer 

Laughter at the Library 

Trustee Tina Prodouz informed us that the Facility 
Assessment of the library has been completed; 
however, they have not seen the actual report.   

Pat Nemeth is running for the Planning Board in the 
Town of Bourne.  If you would like to sign her nomi-
nation papers, please reach out to her.  I, personal-
ly, 100% support her run! 

Patty Robidoux has been appointed as our new 
Membership Chair. 

We reviewed the draft of the calendar, which we 
will be going forward with for 2022. 

We discussed, and it will be on the agenda for the 
28th of March, the "history" of the quilt that hangs 
in the conference room at the library.  It is a beauti-
fully crafted piece made with love which depicts our 
town's history.  It was discussed to turn the history 
into a fundraiser.  More on that next meeting. 

The proposed bylaws passed.  (See last month’s 
newsletter for a summary of changes.] 

The Executive Members At Large were elected to 
the board. 

The letter about renewal of dues for the Friends of 
the Jonathan Bourne Library has gone out.  We 
have  about a third of the dues in so far. 

2023 scholarships will be discussed at the next 
meeting.  Anne and Helen have stepped up to be on 
the committee.  I am leaning towards chairing the 
committee but have to see if that is acceptable! 

And we did all of this within an hour’s time! 

—Marilyn Tarallo 

Notes from Our  

March 7, 2022, Meeting 
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An Easier Way to Give 

We have added PayPal to 
our Friends page on the 
Library web-site.  There are 
two buttons there, one for 
membership dues; the oth-
er is for donations. 

We would be delighted to have you “click away”; 
and send what you can to support your Library. 

Monthly Meeting Calendar 

2021-2022 Board 
Marilyn Tarallo, President 

Open Position, Vice President 

Nancy Selchan, Secretary 

Pat Nemeth, Treasurer 

Eileen Mattingly, Communications 

Patty Robidoux, Membership 

Laura Bergeron, Helen Bresnahan,  

Kathy Cardeiro, Anne Gregory, Amy Shank,  

Betsy Woodley, Members at Large  

Note: Meetings will be on Zoom until further 
notice.  

You will receive an email invitation to the 
Zoom meeting. Just click on the Zoom link or 
copy and paste the link into your address 
bar, and you will be admitted to the meeting 
after a minute or two.  

There will be two meetings in March, on 
Monday, March 7, and Monday, March 28.  
Both meetings will begin at 10 a.m.  

The meeting in April will be held on Monday, 
April 25.  please come and share your ideas 
for supporting our well-loved library.  

Monthly Board meetings are on the 3rd Monday of 
the month, at 10:00 am in the Library Community 
Room.  Meetings may be held by Zoom, at the dis-
cretion of the President. 

March 
March 7 Zoom – 10:00 am 
March-April Newsletter 
Scholarship Calendar – dates TBD 
March 28 Zoom – 10:00 am 

April 
April 18 meeting– 10:00 am 

May 
May 16 – 10:00 am 
May-June Newsletter 
Book Sale – Drop off and Sale dates TBD 

June 
June 20 – 10:00 am meeting 

July 
July-August Newsletter 
July 18 – 10:00 am meeting 

August 
August 15 – 10:00 am meeting 

September 
September-October Newsletter 
September 19 – 10:00 am meeting 
Bourne Canal Day Booth – Date TBD 

October 
October 17 – ANNUAL MEETING – 10:00 am 
Book Sale – Drop off and Sale dates TBD 

November 
November-December Newsletter 
Caring & Sharing: 

Drop off @ Library Fri. Nov. 4 & Sat. Nov. 5 
Bidding Nov. 7 – 29 
Winners notified Nov. 30 
Payments through PayPal by Dec. 2 
Pick up on Sat. Dec. 3 

November 21 – 10:00 am meeting 

December 
Christmas in Old Bourne – date TBD, Tree Lighting & 
Treats – 5:00 pm 
No Board Meeting 

2022 Draft Calendar 


